
Thursday 21st March 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

As we approach the end of another term, we would like to take this opportunity to reflect on the
accomplishments and growth we have witnessed at St Mary’s Catholic Primary School. It has
been a joyous journey of learning, discovery, and community spirit.

We are proud of the hard work and dedication displayed by your children throughout this term.
Their enthusiasm for learning and their commitment to personal and academic development
have truly made a positive impact on our school family.

As we break for the Easter holidays, we would like to express our deepest gratitude to our
wonderful teachers, support staff, and parents for their continuous support and collaboration.
Your involvement is invaluable in creating our thriving and nurturing community of learners.

Here are a few important details for the end of term and the upcoming Easter holidays:

- Last Day of Term: Friday 22nd March. School finished for all children in Reception
to Year 6 at the usual time.

- Return to school after the Easter Break: The school will reopen for all children on
Monday 8th April 2024

We hope that the Easter break provides a well-deserved opportunity for rest, relaxation, and
quality time with family and friends. Whether you are travelling or staying close to home, we
wish you a joyful and rejuvenating holiday.

Thank you once again for your continuous support.

Wishing you a happy and blessed Easter

A McClurey & N Bennett
Mrs McClurey & Mr Bennett



Key Dates for Summer 1:

● 8th April - 10th April: Year 5 residential visit
● 8.4.24: Fiat Mihi Day - Feast of the Annunciation - Children can come to

school wearing own clothes
● 8.4.24: Resurrection Cross - can all children please bring a single stem

flower into school with them.
● 10.4.24: Key Stage 1 Maths Morning. Parents are invited in from 8:45 -

9am.
● 11.4.24: Reception Book and Breakfast
● 17.4.24 Key Stage 2 Maths Morning: Parents are invited in from 8:45 - 9am.
● 18.4.24 Year 1 Book and Breakfast
● 18.4.24 Year 4 Class Liturgy - 9am - parents are invited to attend
● 25.4.24 Year 2 Book and Breakfast
● 25.4.24 Year 3 Class Liturgy - 9am - parents are invited to attend
● 2.5.24 Reception Book and Breakfast
● 2.5.24 Year 1 Class Liturgy - 9am - parents are invited to attend
● 9.5.24 Year 1 Book and Breakfast
● 9.5.24 Year 2 Class Liturgy - 9am - parents are invited to attend
● Week beginning 13th May is Year 6 SATs week. Mr McIntyre will send out

more details closer to the time.
● 22.5.24May Crowning Procession - can all children please bring a single

stem flower into school with them.
● 23.5.24 Year 2 Book and Breakfast
● Please note: Nursery Stay & Play takes place every Thursday in both the

morning and afternoon.

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me

Executive Headteacher:Mrs A McClurey | Head of School:Mr N Bennett
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Tennyson Avenue, Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 7AD
Tel: 01642 455309 | Email: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk |Website: stmarys.npcat.org.uk

Part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust


